
Are You a Child Support Payor 
Who Has Been Affected by 

COVID-19? 
 
Champaign County Bar Association’s Family Law 
Committee is sponsoring a pro bono program for child 
support obligors who have been affected by COVID-19, 
either by losing a job on a temporary basis or have been sick 
and quarantined with Coronavirus.  Free legal 
representation is available to individuals who need help to 
file a petition to modify child support.  
 
Qualified persons include those who are at 125% of the 
federal poverty guidelines.  Others may be eligible according 
to special circumstances. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Champaign County Bar 
Association’s Family Law 
Committee 
Champaignfamilylaw@gmail.com 
 
Or Call (217) 531-2179 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please be sure to state the following in the email: 

 Name of yourself and the other parent 
 Case Number and County/Court 
 Applicable child support orders 
 Any attorneys that have been involved in 

your case 
 If you have any other children in your 

household 
 Circumstances due to COVID-19 

requiring modification of child support 
including proof of unemployment or 
reduction in hours 

If you are a child support recipient 
and in need of services, you can 
call Land of Lincoln Legal Aid at 
877-342-7891 


